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8 GP SERVICES IN ARDLER (AN171 - 2011) 
 
This item has been placed on the agenda at the request of Councillor Keenan. 
 
He will ask the Chief Executive to write to the Chief Executive of NHS Tayside asking for an assurance 
that the NHS and its partners will deliver a complete wrap-around healthcare package that will improve 
and deliver better health outcomes for the local community. 
 
He will ask that the service be delivered locally and spear-headed by a General Practitioner. 
 


